
 

 

Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Choughs – Walk to St Levan Field 

 

On Monday afternoon, Choughs class will be visiting the field. This is part of our Geography learning and will 

enable us to do some fieldwork in our local area, drawing maps and identifying the human and physical 

geographical features we can spot. We will be leaving school after lunch, walking to the field and returning 

in time for the end of the day.   

 

In case of inclement weather on Monday, we will visit the field on Wednesday afternoon instead.   

 

Could the children please come to school with a coat and suitable footwear. 

 

We are looking forward to this trip.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Ferguson 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  


